
Staff Training Spotlight: 

All teaching assistants at Grange took 

part in some training at the end of the 

spring term on delivering an interven-

tion which is aimed at children who 

need to consolidate basic mathematic 

skills.  

This intervention and the accompanying 

resources can be used with ALL children 

and comes with a fantastic ‘grab and 

go’ bag of equipment which I know TA’s 

are keen to get using! 

 

 

 

Thank you!!! 

I would like to say a huge thank you to 

all of the parents/ carers who consent-

ed to their children being part of the 

Cambridge University Language Study. 

All assessments were completed by the 

Grange team and reports will be dis-

seminated to parents once we receive 

them. 

As a thank you for taking part, Grange 

have been gifted the Language Link 

package (free of charge) which will 

hugely positively impact the support 

and progress of our future cohort. 

 

 

Welcome back! I hope you have all had a fantastic Easter break 
and are ready to get stuck into a busy Summer term. 

This half term we will be learning all about the garden and what grows 
and lives in the garden. Through our hands on and sensory based cur-
riculum, our key learning themes this half term will be driven by our ‘I 
Wonder?!’ question: ‘Who lives in the garden?’ 

We will be exploring a range of stories linked to our topic as well as 
looking at non-fiction texts to help us learn about a range of different 
animals as well as how plants and flowers grow in the garden. 

We will be growing our own tomato plants and de-
scribing the changes we can see, we will be grow-
ing and measuring our sunflowers and watching 
our grass head pets grow hair!!! 

As the summer months are fast approaching and the weather im-
proves, we would like to remind you to ensure your child has had sun 
cream applied in the mornings and comes to school with the correct 
clothing required for the weather. We love to play outside in all weath-
ers so don’t forget to include rain coats and wellies; we all know how 
changeable the UK weather can be! 
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As always I am happy to meet with any parents who feel they 

would like to discuss their child’s progress and/or development.  

To make an appointment please call the school office on              

0115 9734956 

Mrs Riley 

       Grow with us! 

Please can we request £3 per child to support our activities throughout 

the summer term. 

Your donation will help us fund the resources needed to grow our toma-

toes, sunflowers  and grass heads. 

Thank you :) 


